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SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

Various Roads, Solihull – Carriageway Resurfacing 
Notice of Temporary Road Closures 

 
The Council gives notice under Sections 14 and 15 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 
1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991), being 
satisfied that all traffic should be restricted or prohibited to ensure that the following 
works can be undertaken in safety: 
 
Locations: 
 
Streetsbrook Road, Solihull – From its junction Ashleigh Road to its junction with Lode 
Lane. Wednesday 24th April 2024 until Saturday 27th April 2024. (Closure in place 
20:00 – 06:00 each night). Diversion via Blossomfield Road, Danford Lane, Sharmans 
Cross Road and Streetsbrook Road Vice Versa for the opposite direction. 
 
Holly Lane, Balsall Common – From its junction with Table Oak Lane to its junction 
with Balsall Street East. Closed 09:30 – 15:30 each day from Tuesday 14th May until 
Thursday 16th May. Diversion – Alder Lane, A452 Kenilworth Road, A4177 Meer End 
Road and Table Oak Lane. Vice versa for opposite direction. 
 
Reason for restrictions: Carriageway Patching and Resurfacing. 
 
Works on behalf of: Solihull MBC (Maintenance). 
 
Access will be maintained through the site for Police, Fire and Ambulance Services 
responding to emergencies. 
 
Pedestrian access to all properties within the restriction and access through the 
restriction will be maintained along defined routes throughout the period of closure. 
 
For further information contact: Paul Price – 0121 704 8000. 
 
 
PAUL TOVEY 
Head of Highway Management  
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
tro@solihull.gov.uk  
  
 
17 April 2024 (re-issue) 
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